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òWE DID IT!ó 
 

was Prairie Plains Administrative 

Director Amy Jonesõs joyous 

announcement at both the 

Annual Meeting of Members 

(Jan. 16) and the Celebration 

& Fundraiser (Jan. 23).  We 

more than reached our goal 

to qualify for the Farr Trust 

challenge grant of $50,000 - 

and are applying the extra 

to the stewardship and  

development fund for 

Sherman Ranch. 

Who is the òWEó in 

òWE DID IT!ó ? 

It is Tom Sherman and his family. 

It is the Prairie Plains staff and 

board. But most of all it is every 

single person, family, business, 

foundation, agency and organi-

zation that contributed the funds 

that put us over the top ahead of 

the deadline. 
 

When we first announced just 

how much we needed to raise 

in an 18-month time frame in 

order to purchase this unbelievable 

property on the Platte, there 

was, without a doubt, plenty of 

òHow in the world (putting it 

nicely) are we/they going to 

manage that?!ó  
 

But we - all of us together - did 

manage it, and on behalf of the 

staff and board we humbly extend 

a most sincere and huge 
 

THANK YOU! 

Thanks for trusting Prairie Plains 

to be the stewards of the 

Sherman Ranch, and for making 

it possible for us to honor Tom 

Shermanõs wishes that his land 

be used as a sanctuary - for native 

flora and fauna, for soil and water, 

for stunning landscapes - and for  

people. 

Annual meeting attendeesõ response to 

Sherman Ranch announcement Jan. 16. 
 

The membership gathering was once again 

held at the fire hall in Marquette, with a 

change in format to afternoon only. During the 

business meeting retiring board member Bill 

Snyder from Auburn was recognized for six 

years of outstanding service - the last three as 

president. Brad Bangs from Aurora and Wayne 

Mollhoff from Ashland were elected to the 

board. Other members are Tom Emerton 

(Cairo); Dwayne Braun (St. Joseph, Missouri); 

Joyce Gleason (Lincoln); Kim Sosin (Omaha) 

and Carol Bodeen (Maxwell). 
 

The address by Executive Director Bill Whitney 

at both the annual meeting and the fundraiser 

held Jan. 23 emphasized three major challenges 

and goals for the organization for 2016-17: 

 

1) Finish the Charles L. Whitney Education 

Center. 

2) Build the stewardship fund for management 

and development (including public access) 

of the Sherman Ranch & Griffith Prairie. 

3) Establish a wider base of support, including 

increasing membership and creating new 

revenue streams. 

It was a steep climb, but we reached the summit! This group of 2015 Youth 

Naturalist Sherman Ranch backpackers represents just one of the many ways 

the new preserve will be used for education and recreation in years to come. 


